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The Non-Aligned Movement reiterates its concern over the continuing encroachment by
the Security Council on the functions and powers of the General Assembly and those of the
Economic and Social Council through addressing issues which fall within the competence of the
latter organs, and the attempts to enter areas of norm-setting and establishing definitions which fall
within the purview of the General Assembly.

The Non-Aligned Movement reaffirms that the reform of the Organization should be
carried out in accordance with the principles and procedures established by the Charter of the
United Nations and preserve the legal framework of this constitutional instrument. For this purpose,
the Special Committee on the Charter of the United Nations and on the Strengthening of the Role
of the organization can contribute to the examination of the legal matters in this process. In this
regard, the Movement notes that it is important that the Special Committee continues to study the
legal nature of the implementation of Chapter IV of the Charter, particularly its Articles 10, 11, 12,
13 and 14 dealing with the functions and powers of the General Assembly.

The Security Council imposed sanctions still remain an issue of serious concern to the
Member Countries of the Non-Aligned Movement. It is the Movement's view that the imposition
of sanctions should be considered as a last resort. Targeted sanctions may be imposed only when
there exists a threat to international peace and security or an act of aggression, in accordance with
the Charter. They are not applicable as a preventive measure in any and all instances of 



committees and the methodology used for the assessment of the humanitarian implications of
sanctions as reflected in paragraph 9 of the annex to General Assembly resolution 64/115. We also
are interested to hear information on the humanitarian consequences of the introduction and
implementation of sanctions, including those which have a bearing on the basic living conditions
of the civilian population of the target State, on its socio-economic development and on third States
which have suffered or may suffer as a result of their implementation.

The meeting of the Charter Committee this year was successful in terms of
finalizing 


